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Governor Bio: 

 

Kerry Tanner 

 

I have been in post as a Parent Governor for the 
past five years at Whitgreave. Whitgreave      

Primary School really is a wonderful place to 
learn, staff are very caring and our children 

thrive because they are at the heart of every-
thing we do. Four of my five children have        

attended the school and I’m hopeful that my 
fifth child will also be offered the opportunity to 
join next year. I am also very proud to be a past 
pupil of Whitgreave. Outside of Whitgreave, I’m 
a nurse and in my spare time I enjoy crafting and 
helping out with activities for children at a local 
church. Exciting opportunities are ahead and I’m 

always happy to help in any way I can.  

 

School Website 
Please visit the school website www.whitgreaveprimary.co.uk and select the ‘Governor’ section. Here you will find 

any up to date information about the Governors of Whitgreave. You will also find the Governor Handbook, which will 
provide you with lots of further information about our role in school.  

 
Governor Review Day 

On Monday 15th July, all of the Governors will meet to review the academic year. School Leaders have been asked 
to present and write reports to inform the Governors about each of their subject areas. It’s a really informative 

day and the Governors really enjoy hearing about all of the fantastic things that the children have been doing 
throughout the course of the year.  

 

Building Update 
 

Governors agreed to the building of some new 
modular classrooms to be built on the KS2 site—
we’re very excited to see what happens over the 

summer.  
 
 

Governor Attendance 
 
 

In order to ensure that Governor meetings are 
effective, attendance is tracked. You can find 
out more on the WPS website, or by following 
the link https://www.whitgreaveprimary.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2018/10/Attendance-at-Gov-Meetings-
2017-2018-1.pdf   

Link Meetings  

 

Tuesday 4th June 2019—Governor Meeting  
Governors were called to receive the Tenders for the new modular buildings. Build-
ers had to put together sealed bids and these were presented to the Governors. The 
options were discussed and we decided on the best value option, using builders we 
felt could do the job competently.  
 
Thursday 20th June—Finance Governor Meeting 
 
 
Thursday 20th June—Curriculum Governor Meeting  
 
Thursday 4th July— Outcome Governor Meeting 
 
 
 

Next Meeting: 

 

Our next meet-
ings will be held 
during the Au-

tumn Term—the 
dates will be ar-
ranged at the 

start of the aca-
demic year.  

 
 

*Reminders* 
 

We currently have spaces 
in our Nursery setting, 
which your child can ac-

cess as soon as they’re 3. 
please speak to a member 
of staff if you’re interest-
ed in enrolling your child. 

 
 

The last day of term this 
year is Friday  19th July. 
Thank you for all of your 

support over the course of 
the last academic year. It 

is much appreciated.  
 
 

The new term, for all pu-
pils is Wednesday 4th 

September 2019. we hope 
you have an    enjoyable 
Summer—we’ll see you in 

Autumn Term.  
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